RGC BOARD MEETING 07-05-16
Meeting called to order by Russ Tabbert @ 6:35PM
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
Russ Tabbert, Charlie Aichele, Frieda Aichele, John Parola, Ken Lyon, Chuck Heath, Neil Thomas

Paul Christianson & Jesse Sierra

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:

Away Tournaments went well up in Plumas. The survey results are in.

VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT:

50-50 drawings are going well. A discussion of donations for Christmas Party took place. General
comments, nothing to report.

SECRETARY'S REPORT:

We currently have 263 signed up at this point with 62 not having renewed as yet. Chuck still has to
send out the most recent late renewal to the board. No changes since last meeting.

TREASURER'S REPORT:

Everything is still looking good.

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR'S REPORT:

We had a good time at Plumas Pines and Graeagle.

TOURNAMENT BOOKKEEPER'S REPORT:

Solid financing at this time.

HANDICAPPER'S REPORT:

Handicaps and tournament handicaps are up to date.

WEB MASTER'S REPORT:

Survey results were very positive on the website.

RULES CHAIRMAN'S REPORT:

There was a discussion of the local rules and confirmation of drop zone for #18 for in bounds balls that
need relief. A drop area is located between #18 green and #10 tee box. Rule will be posted for future
reference.



CORRESPONDENCE:

None.

OLD BUSINESS:

Changes to playing procedures and tournament guide were discussed. Discussion about locking in
Morgan Creek for Christmas party for future years to hold cost down.

NEW BUSINESS:

Follow up to survey. Chuck Heath will convert to PDF and John will forward to the membership. A
motion was made to accept the changes to playing procedures as presented—motion passed.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 7:52 PM



